
Newsletter 
Wednesday February 1, 2017. 

Bells Point School 

P.O Box 520 

Air Ronge, SK  S0J 3G0 

Ph: (306) 425-5600 

Fax: (306) 425-5700 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Feb. 7- Early Dismissal @ 1:30 for 

  Kindergartens and 2:30 for 

  Grades 1-4.  

Feb. 20-24-No School, February  

  Break 

Feb. 27- Classes resume. 

Parents/Guardians 

Please DO NOT send your child to school sick.  If your child is too sick to go outside for 

 recess and need to stay in we recommend they stay home.  

                                   Thank you for your cooperation. 

Love is a special feeling that fills your 

heart.  You show love in a smile, a 

pleasant way of speaking, a thoughtful 

act or a hug.  Love is treating people 

and things with special care and kind-

ness because they mean so much to 

you.  Love is treating other people just 

as you would like them to treat you-

with care and respect. 

PARENTS/GUARDIANS/

VISITORS 

There will be absolutely NO PARKING  

OR STOPPING in the front of the 

school. This is a school bus zone. 

 Unauthorized vehicles will be towed.  

This is for the safety of our students. 

Thank you, your cooperation is  

Appreciated. 



Reminder! 

 

If you need to speak to a  

teacher, please phone during the 

breaks. 

Recesses-10:15A.M.& 2:15 P.M. 

Lunch-12:00 P.M. 

Elder’s Tea 

We will be having an Elders’ tea 

on Thursday, February 9 @ 1:30. 

 

Elder’s Feast 

It’s that time again when we get 

to spend some time with our 

elder’s for a yummy feast! 

Tuesday, February 28 @ Noon. 

Dentist 

The dentist will be in our school every Mondays, 

Thursdays, and Fridays. If you have any concerns 

about your child’s teeth please call Amelia  

306-425-5300. 

Hot Lunch 

Mondays-  Grilled cheese and Soup. 

Tuesdays-  Ham/Turkey Sliders with 

   Mashed Potatoes.  

Wednesday- Special Meal 

Thursdays-  Pasta and Meat Sauce.  

Fridays-  Soup and buns. 

 Lunch Program 

 

The lunch program is for EMERGENCY  

PURPOSES.  Please phone the school if 

you need this program. 

SKIING 

Sask School Ski Championships will be on  

February 10, 2017 at the Don Allen Ski 

Trails.  Come out and support 

our skiers!! 

Valentines Day 

Dance 

February 14, at noon there will be a 

dance.  The cost to get in is $1.00 

Parents/Guardians 

What address is on your child (s)  

registration form is where your child 

will be going UNLESS you make  

arrangements with your child  

BEFORE school to avoid any confusions 

Thanks! 

CONGRATULATIONS  

The winner of our 50/50 dray was Anne McKenzie winning 

a total of $733.00 !! 

Thank you to every for your support. 

BPES Social Committee  


